ROM :

Brian Yu

Phone/fax #:

Faxed on January 11, 2004

Chairman Hon Cyd HO Sau-lan SARS Committee on SARS Outbreaks Panel C/o Legislative Council Secretarial Hong Kong Fax # 852.2537,1851

Dear Mr. HO,

I would like to point out to your panel that the CE had be warned to impose a limited curfew in HKSAR at the outbreak of SARS on March 12, 2003. I did the same to the Secretary of Health, Welfare and Foods on March 26, 2003. There was no reaction from the Government until the outbreak of SARS at Amoy Building.

Your attentions to my allegations are appreciated.

Yours truly,

Brian Yu

Edmonton, Alberta, Canada

Phone/fax:

Faxed on March 12, 2003

Mr.Tung Ken Wah Executive Office Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Hong Kong

IN THE EVENT OF WIDE SPREAD OF UNCONTROLABLE VIRUSES CAUSING PNEUMONIA, SCARET FEVER, DIPHTHERIA, INFLUENZA OR MENINGITIS.

I WOULD RECOMMEND THE CHIEF EXECTIVE OFFICE TO IMPOSE A LIMITED CURFEW IN THE REGION.

B.Y.

Brian Yu

Phone/fax:

Faxed on March 26, 2003

Secretary for Health, Welfare and Foods Hong Kong Fax; 852 2541 3352

Dear Sir/Madam;

URGENT MESSAGE

I would like to point out that quarantine curfew will collectively control the wide spread of virus in the community in one shot at the least circumstance.

Thank you for your attentions.

Yours truly,

Brian 76

Brian Yu

Edmonton, Alberta, Canada